
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grand Forks County 
Sheriff Candidates 

Open Forum! 
 

Date:  October 18th, 2018 
 
Time:  1:15-2:30 pm 
 
Location:  Safe Kids Headquarters 
Lower level of the Altru Clinic in 
East Grand Forks (607 Demers 
Avenue) 
 

This event will be held following our Safe Kids 
Monthly Coalition Meeting. Following the June 
Primary Election, there are now 2 candidates left 
in the race for the office of Grand Forks County 
Sheriff.  Because of the very close working 
relationship we have with this agency and the 
importance to our community, Safe Kids Grand 
Forks would like to get to know the remaining two 
candidates better prior to the Fall Election 
(November 6, 2018). 
 

This event is open to the public, 
but seating is limited.  Please 
RSVP to safekids@altru.org or by 
calling 701.780.1489. 
 
We will have time for open questions for the 
candidates, so please come with your questions 
for Andy Schneider and BJ Maxson. 
 
                         
 
                

Hosted by: 
Safe Kids Grand Forks 
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